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When PLEAA re-signed the Shoshone Trail system it became clear, in a hurry: 

- we needed a way to carry tools, equipment, and materials for the job onto 

the trail 

- a conventional trailer worked, but not very well - on one outing we scattered 

carsonite posts over miles of trail 

- whatever we developed needed to be able to navigate narrow and rough 

trails and terrain 

- it would make more sense if the trailers COULD be used for other trail projects 

As ideas evolved, we also realized the project would take more funding than we 

had available. The trailers you see below are the result of this process and 

funding largely by a FIG Grant. [click here for FIG grant info]  

PLEAA Board member Chris Reed designed and built these trailers specifically for 

trail signing. They can carry tools for almost any trail maintenance along almost 

any trail. For further information and details contact Chris here. 

 

https://stateparks.utah.gov/resources/grants/annual-fig/
https://form.jotform.com/210083409688157
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